Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of October 16, 2018

Chair Adriano Fiucci called the meeting to order at 7:00pm with Sandy Schultz, Kurtis Taylor and Dennis
Medica present. Also present were Zoning Inspector James Herringshaw and Secretary Julie Johnston.
Lenore Pikus was absent. The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Adriano Fiucci moved and Dennis Medica seconded to approve the minutes of August 22, 2018 as
written. Motion carried, 2-0.

Zoning Inspector Report

Zoning Inspector Jim Herringshaw is expecting University Hospitals to come in for a variance for a new
building and driveway changes on Hospital Drive. Berkshire Hills Golf Club will be coming in for a sign
variance. Mr. Herringshaw has been busy removing non-conforming signs and sending out letters to
businesses that are not following the Zoning Resolution rules and regulations. It seems as though
businesses are starting to get the message since less and less signs are going up. Jennings at Notre Dame
Village is looking good and they will be continuing to put up 24 2-unit buildings and plan on building
them as they are needed.

Other Business
The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at 7pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm
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Adriano Fiucéi, Chair Julie Johnston, Secretary




